
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

8 September 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Stillness Families 

 

We would like to invite you to a welcome meeting next week.  These meetings will give you an 

opportunity to meet your child’s teacher and hear our expectations of your child and give you a 

curriculum overview for the upcoming term. 

 

The meetings will take place on: 

 

Y3 Monday, 11 September 2023 3.45pm in the main hall 

Y4 Tuesday, 12 September 2023 3.45pm in the main hall 

Y5 Wednesday, 13 September 2023 3.45pm in the main hall 

Y6 Thursday, 14 September 2023 3.45pm in the main hall 

 

 

We hope you are able to attend and look forward to seeing you next week.  If you are unable to 

make this meeting, all handouts will be available to view on the school website. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs M Nichol 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


